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LETTER OF APPRECIATION.

The government of The Gambia is committed to the provision of quality
health care which is crucial for human capital development. Being a
resource poor country, the government of The Gambia through the
Ministry of Health and social Welfare is faced with challenges in the
delivery of Health to all leaving in The Gambia.

It is as result of the challenges that the ministry of Health is looking for
partnership to complement the efforts of government in the provision of
the much needed health care. It is during these difficult times that the
Ministry of Health and Social Welfare received your support through
Demba Hydara for SRDC and Africa Town International. The items
donated include Wheel chairs, surgical equipment and other medical
equipments.

Sequel on the above, I wish to put in record on behalf of the Hon.
Minister of Health and Social Welfare and the entire staff of the ministry
my profound gratitude to SRDC and Africa Town International for this
wonderful support. The donated items will go a long way in facilitating
the provision of the much needed health care to those in need. I hope
and pray that we will continue to nurture this collaboration in the best
interest of the people of The Gambia and beyond.

May God bless us all and may He bless your humble efforts in providing
for mankind.

Janko Jimbara
For; Permanent Secretary
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